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Hello my name is  my address is  I would I to say I have 
lived the Pheasant public house for 6 years and I like give my support to Wayne and  
Parks who run an excellent pub and do a lot of hard work to keep the pub looking nice and tidy and 
they do a lot of events for the community and Wayne does a lot of work on wood end roundabout 
so in the 6 years l have lived within a stones though of the Pheasant pub l have no complaints about 
noise or anti social behaviour so I give my full support to Wayne and  and the Pheasant pub 
and it would be a great shame to see it close and a great loss to the community yours sincerely  
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